
 
 

Stars of the Month       

December and January Stars of the 

Month are Enna for her continued 
class contributions and improved 
self-confidence, Samnang for his 
enthusiasm for learning and in-

creased vocabulary and Sokkung 
for his independent work and im-
proved emotional control.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What We’re Doing 

Since the Christmas and New Year holidays 

we have been learning about “Animals”, 

specifically jungle and farm animals as well 

as baby animals and pets.  

We are excited to be learning about Cam-

bodian animals, including the national ani-

mal the Kouprey.  

We have also learned more phonics for the 

letters “P”, “E” and “I” 

It also seems that many of the students 

have discovered their voices and are happi-

ly experimenting with their new vocabulary. 

I am seeing more pairings and friendships 

developing, as well as small group games 

and spontaneous singing, which is rather 

wonderful! 

 

 

 

Here at ISSR we ask that the children 

(parents) bring healthy, nutritious 

food for snack time. Their young 

brains are still developing and need 

the best care. Water or milk for a 

drink. Some ideas for healthy snacks 

are: fruit, left-over dinner, eggs, car-

rots or other easy to snack vegeta-

bles. 

Also, please make sure that they 

have appropriate footwear for their 

outdoor play. Ideally these would be 

covered trainers (or sneakers) that 

are easy for the children to take on 

and off. Many are capable of thread-

ing and fastening their straps, alt-

hough remember that their feet will 

swell. Hard-soled shoes are not ap-

propriate.  

 

This year Reception 1 and Nurse-

ry will be having their Sport’s Day 
on Wed Feb 12th at 8.30am. 

You are welcome to attend and 
cheer them on! 

 

We will also be having our annual 

School Fair on Sat 7th March at 
9am. This year Reception 1 and 

Nursery will once again combine 

to offer our ever-popular darts 
and balloon burst stall. 

You are welcome to join us. 

Please make sure that you are 

connected on the Class Dojo 
App and contact me on that if 

you have any questions or in-
formation about your child 

that we need to know. 

February 2020  Mr Spoon 

SCHOOL FAIR & SPORTS 

DAY 


